
  

 

September 18, 2025 
 
To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
"Exchange Plaza" 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
Scrip Symbol: IRMENERGY 

  

 
Sub: Clarification on Spurt in Volume of security of the Company  
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
This is with reference to your letter dated September 17, 2025, bearing no. NSE/CM/ 
Surveillance/15839, seeking clarification on significant increase in the volume of the 
Company’s security across Exchanges in the recent past, we would like to inform that all 
the necessary disclosures including price sensitive information, if any, have been 
disclosed by the Company from time-to-time within the stipulated period as prescribed 
under the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
(“SEBI Listing Regulations”).  
  
There is no undisclosed price sensitive information, event, or announcement at this 
moment with the Company that it believes is required to be disclosed to the stock 
exchanges under the SEBI Listing Regulations.  
 
The significant increase in the volume of the Company’s securities is purely due to market 
conditions and absolutely market driven.   
 
We request you to kindly take the above clarification on record.  
    
Thanking you,  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
For, IRM Energy Limited 
 
 
___________________________ 
Akshit Soni  
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Office  
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